
 

STEPHANIE PALMER, WEEKDAY SCHOOOL DIRECTOR 
 
 
 

The Weekday School Director Search Committee is proud to announce 
that Stephanie Palmer has been named the new director.  She will begin 
work on Monday, December 1, 2014. 
 
Stephanie comes to us from Mallard Creek Presbyterian Church Weekday 
School where she has been director for the last eight years.  Previously, 
Stephanie held positions of Corporate Pre-School Director and Youth and 
Family Services Director at the YMCA in Boca Raton, Florida.  Stephanie is 
a graduate of the University of Miami with a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Health and Science with a minor in psychology.  She has a Florida 
Advanced Director’s Credential. 
 
Stephanie writes the following to introduce herself: 
 
Greetings!  My name is Stephanie Palmer, and I am the new Weekday 
School Director.  I am very excited to begin this journey with Trinity in 
helping to continue to provide a quality learning experience for God’s 
precious ones. 
 

I love working with children and their families and have done so for over 12 years as a preschool 
director.  Before joining the team at Trinity, I was the preschool director at Mallard Creek 
Presbyterian Church (in the University area) for a little over 8 years.   Charlotte has been home 
for my family and me for 8 years.  I am originally from beautiful South Florida, where I resided 
for 20 years. 
 
When I am not working, I enjoy spending time with my best friend and husband, Paul (of 15 
years) and my two blessings, Jada, 13 and Aidan, 10.  We are a big soccer family - husband 
coaches, children play and I…cheer.  I love decorating, cooking, reading and just hanging out 
with family and friends.  
 
My relationship with God comes first and has fueled everything I have done in life, including my 
marriage and my career.  God has blessed me with another opportunity to help young ones grow 
and develop a love for Him and for learning.  It is a very important job, but with God’s help, the 
great team of teachers and working as a team (parents included), we will succeed. 
 
I look forward to this path that God has placed me on and pray that I do His will in serving the 
children, families and staff.  Thank you for welcoming me into your church home!  

 
We at Trinity are excited about Stephanie being here and look forward to working with her. 
 
Judith Parker 
Weekday School Director Search Committee Chairman 
 
Committee Members: 
Lisa Bobbitt 
Shane Nofziger 
Joni Summers 
Margaret Rowe 
 


